
Flying on Commercial, Passenger Airlines with Coleman® Products 
 
 
 
Flying with Coleman® Camping Appliances 
 
Coleman® liquid- fuel and Coleman® pressurized fuel canisters (including 16.4 oz. 
propane cylinders, butane cylinders, and butane/propane mixture cylinders) 
cannot be transported on any commercial, passenger airliner. 
 
For Coleman® fuel-burning appliances, all Coleman® liquid- fuel must be removed 
from appliance fuel tanks and all pressurized fuel canisters must be removed 
from the appliance before taking to the airport.  Some carriers will not allow any 
previously used fuel-burning appliances to be transported.  We recommend that 
you check with your airline prior to travelling to determine whether there are any 
restrictions on either checking or carrying-on either new or previously used 
appliances.  In addition, any Coleman® fuel-burning appliance should be declared 
to the airline prior to transporting, whether in checked luggage or in carry-on 
luggage. 


